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Ellen Fairleigh

From: Ellen Fairleigh
Sent: Friday, June 19, 2020 3:33 PM
To: 'separegister@ecy.wa.gov'
Subject: Submittal of SEPA document to SEPA Register
Attachments: PLN51524 CUPA SPRA MDNS and Adoption of Existing Document.pdf; PLN51524 CUPA 

SPRA SEPA checklist planner review.pdf

Good afternoon, 
 
The SEPA comment period previously occurred concurrent with the notice of application dated November 15, 2019; no 
SEPA comments were received. The final SEPA determination was subsequently signed on February 5, 2020. The City 
inadvertently failed to forward the final SEPA determination to Ecology for the SEPA register and hereby requests that it 
be posted at this time.  
 
Please contact Project Planner Ellen Fairleigh at (206)780-3767 should you have any questions. The project file may be 
viewed electronically via this link: https://ci-bainbridgeisland-
wa.smartgovcommunity.com/PermittingPublic/PermitDetailPublic/Index/7b8935c8-c31b-4735-bf58-
aae10159eb1d?_conv=1 
 
Thank you, 
 
Ellen Fairleigh 
 

 
Ellen Fairleigh 

 
Due to the City’s COVID-19 response, the Planning and Community Development Department (PCD) has modified its 
operations.  Please see the PCD webpage (https://www.bainbridgewa.gov/154/Planning-Community-Development) for current 
information.  
 


